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CERTIF'IED MAIL
(Return Receipt Requested)

Greg Fosse, Public Works Director
Moab City V/astewater Treatment Facility
217 East Center
Moab City, UT 84532

Dear Mr. Fosse:

Subject: UPDES Permit UT0020419, Moab City Wastewater Treatment Facility

Enclosed is a draft copy of the UPDES Permit No. UT0020479,the Fact Sheet Statement of Basis, and the
Public Notice for your facility. This information will also be made available on-line at
http://www.waterqualitv.utah. gov/info/notices.htm.

If you have any questions with regards to this matter, please contact Dan Griffin at (S0l) 536-4387

Sincerely,

Kim Shelley, Manager
UPDES Surface Water Section
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Enclosures: (5) 1. Request for Publication (DWQ-2016-01357)
2. Public Notice (DWQ-20 16-0 13536)
3. Fact Sheet Statement of Basis (DWQ-2016-011552)
4. V/aste Load Analysis (DWQ-2016-011551)
5. Draft Permit (DWQ-2016-011553)

cc: Amy Clark, EPA Region VIII (w/ encl by email)
Brady Bradford, Southeast Utah Health Department (w/o encl)
Greg Sheehan, Utah Division of Wildlife Resources (w/o encl)
Jason Gipson, Chief Utah Regulatory Office, U.S. Corps of Engineers (w/o encl)
Steve Christensen, DOGM (w/o encl)

195 North 1950 West. Salt Lake City, UT
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